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I wish to register my disgust and disdain of the new proposed abortion law reforms.  While
 the laws may be old and need updating, I believe there a very few reasons that abortion
 may be necessary.  One being to preserve the life of the mother.
  I do not believe in this day and age of prevention such as before and after pills, that it is
 necessary to accommodate the whims of the mother. Responsibility comes in not falling
 pregnant in the first place or at least taking action soon after. The argument that this is
 their body and they can choose what they like doesn't stand up and is a sham for
 irresponsibility.

I believe in Right to Life because I believe the unborn at 34 weeks is a human being.  Many
 babies have survived being born at 20 weeks so don't tell  me that they are not or that
 they cannot feel pain. Abortion in late stages of pregnancy is akin to murder. If mothers
 don't want their babies, then there are plenty of people who would adopt.  There is no
 excuse for this bill in its present form in my opinion.
Sincerely,
Irene Young
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